

Inland Empire East Chapter 1524 North E Street Post Office Box 183 San Bernardino, California 92402 (909) 888-1481

January 25, 1993

Dear Wilma

March, 1993 marks our Tenth Annual Celebrity Auction for our Chapter of the American Red Cross and we're planning for the best.

Won't you please send us a special autographed piece of memorabilia for the auction, as you have in the past, to help make our event a success.

Over the years, your support has helped our chapter develop and form such programs as:

- 1) HIV/AIDS Education
- 2) Disaster Fundraising
- 3) African Famine Relief
- 4) Operation Desert Storm

We celebrate 75 years of service to our local communities this year. We're proud of that! Our emergency services have been available to our people in need 24 hours a day, 365 days a year.

Please help to insure our services to the community by sending us that special artifact.

Thank you for caring and sharing with the American Red Cross.

Regards,

Nadia Lee

Chair of Volunteers

Madin Lee